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In April 2023 we introduced a trial Healthy 
School Street scheme on Belsize Lane for 
St Christopher's School and on Lyndhurst 
Gardens for Maria Montessori and 
Devonshire House Schools. Thank you to 
those who provided feedback during the 
trial period. We've now decided to make 
these Healthy School Streets permanent.

Times of the restrictions in the Decision 
Report and on the website link below. 
Exemptions for the scheme are available. 
For information on exemptions including 
how to apply, visit www.camden.gov.uk/
healthyschoolstreets. All previously agreed 
exemptions remain valid.

If you have any questions you can 
contact us at 
healthy.school.streets@camden.gov.uk 
or 020 7974 4444.

If you'd like this information in another 
format like large print or another 
language, contact us on the details 
above.

You can read the decision report and 
our feedback to the consultation 
responses on our website: 
safetravelcamden.commonplace.is or 
scan the QR code below. 
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